



December 6, 2019

Dear Friend,

Thank you so much for your recent Winners Circle gift Your continued generosity is so important to us.

To recognize your contribution as a Bronze level contributor, we have enclosed your 2019-2020 Certificate of Membership.

Your loyalty is deeply appreciated by all of us at Special Olympics, and especially by all the athletes who train and compete in New York and elsewhere.

You are helping to make dreams come true for athletes and their families whose lives are changed by the Special Olympics experience. Athletes like Dustin Edmondson, who says "Special Olympics has taught me to never give up when I set my mind to do something. I just work hard to prove people wrong and I have a come a long way."

Once again thank you for your generosity as a member of the Winners Circle.

Sincerely,

Stacey B. Hengsterman

President & CEO

Special Olympics New York

Enc.

cc: Timothy Shriver, Chairman of the Board, Special Olympics International

No goods or services were provided to the above named donor as a result of this gift.

Special Olympics protects personal information. For more details, visit www.SpecialOlympics.org/Privacy-Policy